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Howatt, Kathy

From: Christine Keller <miltoncpk@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 9:45 AM

To: Howatt, Kathy

Subject: Fwd: Docket # P-2322-069 - proposed Kennebec River dam removal, testimony of 

opposition

Attachments: CK Proposed Dam Removal Testimony Aug 2021.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Christine Keller <miltoncpk@gmail.com> 

Date: Wed, Aug 11, 2021 at 5:53 PM 

Subject: Docket # P-2322-069 - proposed Kennebec River dam removal, testimony of opposition 

To: <ferconlinesupport@ferc.gov>, <customer@ferc.gov>, <hotline@ferc.gov> 

Cc: James <James.Brooks@sappi.com>, Farrin, Bradlee <Brad.Farrin@legislature.maine.gov>, Scott Cyrway 

<scyrway@roadrunner.com>, <Richard.Bradstreet@legislature.maine.gov>, <info@kennebecriveralliance.org> 

 

Good Evening,   

 

RE: Docket P-2322-069 

 

The FERC online comment form malfunctioned after several attempts, a number of individuals in my circles indicated 

they too experienced difficulties.  

 

Kindly accept and forward my attached comments/testimony in opposition of the proposed Kennebec River Dam 

removal.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Christine Keller 
Municipal Employee, Lake Board Officer, Kennebec River boating/paddling enthusiast of Central Maine 
Registered Voter & Taxpayer, and employee of the specific region that will be negatively impacted 


